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15th	July	2022	

	

Dear	Parents,	

The	Met	Office	has	issued	a	red	extreme	heat	warning	for	Sunday	17th	July,	Monday	18th	July	and	
Tuesday	19th	July.	Temperatures	could	be	in	excess	of	35°C	in	the	southeast	with	Monday	and	
Tuesday	most	likely	to	see	temperatures	around	this	level.	

The	red	warning	highlights	likely	adverse	health	effects	for	the	public,	not	just	limited	to	those	most	
vulnerable	to	extreme	heat.	

	

As	it	stands,	Chesterfield	Primary	School	will	remain	open	as	normal,	however:	

• Pupils	will	not	be	taking	part	in	any	vigorous	physical	activity	or	trips.	
• Pupils	will	only	be	outside	for	a	reduced	morning	break.	
• Pupils	will	be	provided	with	plenty	of	water	and	will	be	encouraged	to	drink	more	than	

usual.	
• Pupils	are	encouraged	to	wear	loose,	light	coloured	clothing	and	sun	hats.	
• Pupils	must	apply	sun	cream	before	attending	school.	

	

With	best	wishes,	

	

Zoe	Hussain	

Executive	Headteacher	


